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To whom it may concern,
I found your online submission rather complicated.
I strongly oppose the tolerance of nitrates in our drinking water.

I believe anything over and above the levels shown as safe in the Danish study is
unacceptable.

My family and I are on bore water. Already our nitrate levels far exceed the above
mentioned levels.

In the last 3 years I have watched my mother, my father and my grandmother fade away
and pass extremely painfully from cancer.

Although unrelated to nitrate levels, I'm doing everything in my power to save my children
from having to experience the loss I have. I also want to safe guard my children's health.

I'm absolutely disgusted that these nitrate levels are deemed acceptable. And that ECAN
thinks its acceptable to poison myself and my family. Safe drinking water is a human right.

Thank you for your time to read my submission.

Nicole Kent
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